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July 21, 2017

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
N.H. Public Utilities Commission
2 1 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 03301

Re: DocketNo. DW 17-
Pennichuck Water Works, Inc.
Petition to Modify Collection of
Merrimack Source Development Charge

Dear Director Howland:

Enclosed please find for filing, an original and six (6) copies of Pennichuck Water
Works, Inc.’s petition for authority to change how it collects the Merrimack Source
Development Charge it pays Manchester Water Works. An electronic copy has also been
sent to the Commission.

Ifyou have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (603) 219-491 1 or
at rnab@1nhbrownlaw.com. Thank you in advance for your assistance with this filing.

cc: Commission Staff
Office ofthe Consumer Advocate
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